> Education Financial Assistance for 2021-2022 School Year <
The Crossville Seventh-day Adventist church family has been
dedicated to providing Christian education throughout the years.
Crossville members have donated time and money to help see that
our children experience Jesus in the classroom. Many students who
would not have otherwise known the love of Jesus, have attended
our schools and have committed their lives to Jesus. Thank you for
your commitment and generosity. To make a donation to any of our
school’s accounts, please be sure to mark your tithe envelope “Inez
Wrenn WS, Academy WS, or Student Evangelism.” Or for your
convenience give at anytime https://adventistgiving.org/. Thank you
for your financial support to Christian education.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Mailing Address PO BOX 645
CROSSVILLE, TN 38557
Church Office 931-456-0056
Pastor Larry Owens 423-322-6392
lowens@gccsda.com
Administrative Assistant Shadelle Haley 931-787-8500
crossvillesda@gccsda.com
Head Elder Franklin Cobos 931-787-5171
School Office 931-484-3150
Principal Chery Taffe 423-400-6890
FLC Coordinator Roger Greenley 240-401-1123
Calendar Scheduling Shadelle Haley 931-787-8500
Church Clerk Marilyn Maples 828-242-3882

(Please email or call to update phone/address, transfer membership, etc.)
Email: mamaples424@gmail.com

SEND BULLETIN INFO TO
ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com or call 931-456-0056.
Send Audio/Video information or files to audiocsda@gmail.com.

(Please provide bulletin and A/V information by 2:00 p.m. Wednesday.)
Church Website: www.crossvillesda.org
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CROSSVILLE SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH WEEK AT A GLANCE

SABBATH SERVICES Today 4:27 pm Sabbath Rest Ends
December 4, 2021 Wednesday 3:00 pm & 6:00 pm Prayer Meeting
Friday 4:27 pm Sabbath Rest Begins

WORSHIP SERVICE Next Sabbath 9:00 & 11:15 am Pastor Owens

9:00 - 10:00 AM & 11:15 AM
STEWARDSHIP REPORT

Welcome & Announcements Franklin Cobos Church Budget Monthly Goal $7525 | Month-to-date $3,053
Worship in Giving Local Church Budget Franklin Cobos Inez Wrenn Student Aid Monthly Goal $1700 | Month-to-date $573

.. . . Academy Student Aid Monthly Goal $500 | Month-to-date $195
Worship in Prayer Praise & Prayer Requests Franklin Cobos Student Evangelism Monthly Goal $250 | Month-to-date $70
Children’s Story (2nd Service Only) Ericka Wellman FLC Parking Lot/ Pavilion Amount given Month-to-date $111
Special Music Franklin & Brian Hope for Humanity Yearly Goal $2500 | Month-to-date | $2,132.62
Scripture Reading Numbers 24:17 Franklin Cobos Month-to-date Lambs’ Offering $47 | Global Mission $15.70
Sermon “Why that Light?” Pastor Owens You can mail your tithe to the church office. See the back of the bulletin for the address.
Closing Song “O Little Town of Bethlehem” #135 ANNOUNCEMENTS
Benediction Pastor Larry Owens
Elder in Charge: Franklin Cobos Ushers: Jackie Schroer Welcome Guests! We are pleased that you have chosen to worship with us.
Greeters: Maxine Wood Jerry Cox If you are looking for a church home, we would be happy to have you join us.

Please observe a respectful silence when you are exiting the church. Prayer Meeting will be held this Wednesday, Dec.8 at 3:00 PM 6:00 PM
facilitated by Pastor Owens.
Adult Sabbath School
10:00 - 11:00 AM
DATES TO KNOW
Large Sabbath School Class in the Sanctuary with Dale Shannon e Dec. 4 MEMORIAL SERVICE for Cal & Tina Cottrell at 2 PM TODAY.
e Dec. 4,11, and 18 - Church Potluck. YES! All 3 Sabbaths!
Children’s Sabbath School Please bring extra food, we are expecting guests.
e Dec. 11 - Inez Wrenn Christmas program. There will be only one

Junior-Youth Classes will meet in the Fellowship Hall church service in the FLC.

Primary Class will meet in the church Primary classroom ® Jan. 16 - Women’s Ministry Snowman Tea Luncheon.

Kindergarten & Beginner Class will meet in the Kindergarten
classroom in the church.

Praise Time
11:00 - 11:15 AM
Song Leader: Alissa, Isaac & Sarah Piano: Roger Carpenter



Bulletin Insert-December 4, 2021

Women'’s Ministry Quarterly Meeting

“Snowman Tea” Luncheon, Sunday, January 16 at 11:30 AM in the
Fellowship Hall. All ladies young and mature please come. Luncheon, games
and prizes, A craft feature, fun & fellowship! RSVP to Cathy (423-871-3168) so
we know how to prepare.

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE. | know many of you know members who have not
attended church, either from COVID or even before. As we approach the
end-of-year holidays, give some thought that this would/could be a great
opportunity to reach out and invite them to attend these upcoming events.
The Inez Wrenn students will be taking part in the program, December 11, and
the Emmanuel Quartet will be giving a Christmas music concert for both
church services on Sabbath, December 18.

Marilyn Maples, Church Clerk, 828-242-3882

| would like to thank the church for the lovely flowers, prayers, calls, and
sympathy cards on the recent death of my oldest sister Joanne. So thankful
for a caring church family. Love you all. — Jackie Schroer

Volunteers are needed to make soup for the Bread of Life Mission.
Please call Cathy (423-881-3168) to schedule for December 16, 23, and 30.

We have 4 metal LITERATURE BOXES to be placed around town and
periodically replenished with literature. If you would have an interest in this
Personal Ministry project, please contact Lowell Jenks at 865-839-0073.

MEMORIAL SERVICE for Cal & Tina Cottrell will be held TODAY, December 4,
at 2 PM in the sanctuary. Our heartfelt condolences to the Cottrell Family!

NEW ADDRESSES:
Basil & Becky Bennett
369 Lake Catherine Court
Crossville, TN 38558

Roger Carpenter
211 Wayne Ave.
Crossville, TN 38555

Are You Getting Church Emails?
If you would like to get our church emails with information about special

events please email Shadelle Haley at crossvillesda@gccsda.com or call her
at 931-787-8500 and she will be happy to help get you connected.

Urgent Local Church Family Prayer Requests

12/02 Ken Walker, Ellie Gibson’s nephew - his health
11/27 David Seickendick

11/27 Mary Weigle recovery from stroke

11/27 Tim Mchenry’s parents have COVID

11/30 Basil Bennett - recovery from stroke

Let Us Praise God
e Adelina Tyler passed her HESI Test. Let us continue to pray for
her as she starts classes in January to become an LPN

Let us praise God with you! Tell us when you have answered prayers so
we can put it in the bulletin and let our shut-ins who read our bulletin
online see the Lord at work in their church family. Please keep these
people/projects on this list in your heart and mind for continuous
prayer.

“Yet they seek Me daily, And delight to know My ways,

As a nation that did righteousness, And did not forsake the
ordinance of their God. They ask of Me the ordinances of justice;
They take delight in approaching God.”

Isaiah 58:2 (NKJV)

I pray that you will delight in approaching God and delight in His ways.
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SATURDAY, JANUARY 29, 2022
2335 WEST AVE, CROSSVILLE, TN
38571

Wedding ceremony begins promptly at 6:00 PM and
reception with light refreshments to follow at the
Family Life Center next door at 7:00 PM. Please
RSVP by December 15, 2021 as space is limited.

To RSVP call or text Marilyn at
828-242-3882



